April 19,2011

Greg Irwin, Superintendent
Georgetown-Ridge Farm School Board

The Georgetown-Ridge Farm Educational Association is again asking for
joint support in sponsoring the Personal and Professional Development Scholarship. One
teacher scholarship and one support personnel scholarship, each in the amount of six
hundred dollars, is to be chosen the middle of April and honored at the Teacher's
Recognition Banquet on May 16. More than twenty individuals have benefited from these

awards. We are very appreciative of the school board's support and we look forward to
continuing these scholarships together.

Sincerely,

PPD Committee
GREA



